CTACHMM METING BOD

Wednesday May 31 2006

Meeting minutes

The meeting was called to order at 6:30 pm.  In attendance were BoD members Elsa Payne, Winston Brown, and Gene Metti.  Absent were Paul Simonetti, Matt Twerdy, John Murray, Rose Coggeshall, and Nick Zackeo.  General Members: Larry Secor and Olga Raimondi (guest)

Agenda Items

1. Approval of April 7, 2006 Meeting Minute: Approval was tabled until the next meeting.

2. Officers report
President :

Dr. Powitz had to cancel this evening’s talk because of a last minute call to court.  Gene Metti will contact him to reschedule.  Larry Secor offered to contact an Attorney to speak on counterpoints on how to be an expert witness on the same date if possible.

Elsa to get By-Laws signed by the BOD and she will sent to Stuart with request to be finalized the tax exempts and certificate of incorporation.

Secretary:

By-laws results were presented by Winston Brown:

19 vote cast

19 approved , 0 against approval

Winston reported several ballots with comment.  Elsa explained that since the comment period had ended in April, all comments received with the balloting will be held for the next update so that it can be presented to the membership for a vote.  It would be against the bylaws to make changes that did not go through the process.

Vice President:

Gene agreed to contact members who volunteered to speak at up coming seminars

Topics of discussions

Labpacking: Kris Lubas

Pollution Prevention: Ron F Robbins

Property Transfer: H Fredrick

OSHA Incident Command:    Bill Katt

Remediation Construction Safety: Scott Martin

Use of New Technology to Prevention intrusion during new construction: Steve Arena

SPCC Plan: Gary Alicondro

It was voted to cancel the upcoming BOD meeting  planned for Friday and reschedule it to coincide with the New General Membership meeting date.

3. Committee Report:

None

4.  Education Program

None

  5. Other Business


The rescheduled General Membership meeting is tentatively planned for June 28th.  It will be held at the Middletown Work Center 6:30 pm.

The 2006 Operating plan was reviewed:  The next newsletter is due in August 2006.  Articles are being solicited.   The next big event is scheduled for in October

Elsa to get By-Laws signed by the BOD and she will sent to Stuart with request to be finalized the tax exempts and certificate of incorporation.

2006 goals were reviewed.  The database for documenting chapter member participation for CM Points verification will be drafted by Elsa and provided to  Winston to  populate and maintain.

Larry recommends posting the database on website for attendance.  The Board agreed to pursue the idea.

Meeting was adjourned at 8:45 pm 

